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The Widow’s Mite 
In this week’s Gospel we heard the 
story of the Widow’s Mite, where a 
poor widow gave everything she had in 
a collection. On this special day we are 
reminded of the great sacrifice made by 
many hundreds of thousands, young 
men and women who gave their lives 
so that we may live in freedom and 
safety. Members of the school council, 
along with Mr Underwood, Mrs Herron 
and Mr Savin attended the Armistice 
Day service held by the Newham 

Catholic Deanery Schools, at the Cenotaph in Central Park East Ham. 

Armistice Day 
As mentioned above our school council attended this very special celebration 
today (Wednesday). This year is the 97P

th
P anniversary of the Armistice marking 

the end of the Great War. It was marked by the service which was attended by 
all of the Catholic schools in 
Newham along with some visiting 
schools from further afield. Also 
in attendance were Bishop Alan 
Williams, Sir Robin Wales and Lyn 
Brown MP. After the service our 
children were lucky enough to 
meet Corporal Turner of the 
Rifles Regiment who happily 
answered all their questions.  

 

Parents Christmas Choir 
It’s that time of year again where our 
parents get together and begin 
rehearsals for the world famous, utterly 
stupendous, totally breath taking, out of 
sight, has to be seen to be believed 
Parents Christmas Choir Show!!!! So if 
you would like to join in the festivities 
pop along to the coffee morning this 
week, to join in with the rehearsals.  
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Inspired Thinking (Quotes Atributed to Albert Einstein) 

 
“If you can’t explain it simply, you don’t understand 
it well enough.”  

Forthcoming Assemblies 
Friday 13P

th
P Nov – Class 4 Friday 20P

th
P Nov – Class 8 

Friday 27P

th
P Nov – Class 7 Friday 3P

rd
P Dec – Class  6 

Friday 10P

th
P Dec – Classes 1 & 2 Friday 17P

th
P Dec – Governor 

                      Assembly 

Coffee Morning 
Emma Cadman will be attending Miss Khanom’s Coffee Morning this week (20P

th
P Nov) to give a talk on the 

forthcoming Healthy Living Week. She will be giving out details about the special parents’ sessions that will be held 
during the week. 

Anti-Bullying Week 
National Anti-Bullying week will be taking place next week, please keep an eye out for the activities taking place.  

A Mother’s Love Ministry 
One of our parents, Helen Kuba-Kuba, holds a meeting for women, mainly mothers who 
want to mingle and make friends. The next meeting is on 14P

th
P November between 3:00pm 

and 5:00pm. Please contact Helen on 07949 212 927 for more details.  

Healthy Living Week 
Healthy Living Week will be the week after next and we will be introducing many exciting 
initiatives to help the children make healthier lifestyle choices. Including Healthy Living 
Workshops hosted by the Booby Moore Foundation, Emma Cadman’s parent’s session and 
Mr Savin also has one or two exercise ideas to surprise everyone too!  

Race of Champions Raffle 
Raffle tickets to win 10 sets of family tickets (2 adults, 2 children) for the Race of Champions Nations Cup are still 
available. The event takes place on Friday 20P

th
P November and looks to be a wonderful evening of motor racing fun. 

The raffle tickets cost only £2.00 each and all proceeds are going towards buying a new lectern for St. Stephen’s 
church. The prize is worth up to £370.00 so it is more than worth the price of a raffle ticket! You are more than 
welcome to buy more than one ticket. The office have plenty of tickets available if you want to buy more please call 
in! 

This Week’s Prayer 
Every week we put a prayer in the newsletter, related to the week’s Gospel. Please say the prayer with your 
children. 

Dear Father, 
Everything we have is a gift from you. Help us to remember that 

we should give back to you with a cheerful heart.  In Jesus' 
name we pray.  
   Amen.    

God bless you, 
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